
We were lucky to get the 
chicks into class this week 

before they leave.
Some children stroked the 

chicks and some just looked at 
them in the box or in an adults 

hand. 
I’m sure the chicks were happy 

to go back after a few 
squashes too!

It was lovely to see so many of you 
at our art gallery. 

We hope you enjoyed seeing all the 
children’s art work and having a go 

at some activities with them.
Now you can make your own gallery 

at home with all their work!

We’ve been enjoying different 
obstacle courses in our PE this 

half term, practicing climbing up 
and down, balancing along and 

going over and under equipment.


